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Robert Fady <fadyr@msn.com>
Monday, March 15, 2010 3"52 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >

Dear Sirs;

It is ridiculous to consider this current 10:1 rule proposal for forex trading. I feel that as long as a
person is properly educated on the possibilities of loss and/or gain, the system should stay intact
in it’s current state.

Respectfully,

Robert Fady, D.C.


